DRAFT "NEWS" EMAIL TO MEMBERS

LET'S CELEBRATE!

We'll have another attempt at a fitting farewell to our old building and have
some memory-sharing and stories as welll

On Friday 26 March AND Monday 29 March Committee would like to suggest
playing members (and visitors!) gather a little earlier than usual at 11.30. We
can stroll over to the old Clubrooms for some photographs. Then stroll back
over to our tfemporary abode for a cuppa and BYO lunch and storytelling. We
will then play bridge at 1 p.m. as usual BUT will play straight through with no
break. AFTERWARDS please feel free to bring a bottle of wine or your
favourite tipple and we can settle in for a celebratory drink or two.

We would encourage the other playing sessions to do similarly, albeit we realise
the evening people are probably not going to gather for a group photographl!

On another subject - ALARM ACTIVATION AND SECURITY.

Please note that on entering the building, you need to key in the code number
which is on the key tag followed by ALARM.

On exiting the building, you need to key in that same code number, plus ARM.

If you access the other side, you need to do the same procedure with that code
number.

Please also note - there has been more than one occasion when windows have
been left open. EVEN IF THE CURTAINS ARE CLOSED, PLEASE PLEASE
PLEASE go round all the windows and double check they are properly closed.



